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Fundraiser for Naomi House & Jacksplace

Here are the photos from the 'Soak the Staff' event! We have raised over £300 for 
the cause which is fantastic! All proceeds were in aid of Naomi House & 
Jacksplace, we will have a proper count-up after the 2nd of June, and the QR code 
will be open for more donations until then.



After all the votes were counted, Mr Bradshaw was nominated for the ice dunk 
challenge!



A massive thank you to Mrs Merrick for arranging this brilliant fundraising event! 
More photos are on the next page and our socials!
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Exam season is here!

Over the next half term, there will be study support sessions to help you unlock 
your full potential. Details below!
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Warmer Weather Approaching Summer

With the warmer weather, PE staff are advising all students to bring a bottle of 
water, wear sun cream, and bring a cap or hat.



Please make sure you’re protected from the sun and stay hydrated during your 
PE lessons!

Tennis Trip

A group of Warblington School pupils will be given the opportunity to attend the 
Eastbourne Open on Friday 27th June 2025. Those pupils who attend the tennis 
club on a Wednesday and/or represent the school will be given the first 
opportunity to purchase a ticket.
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Sports Council Continue to Impress

The Sports Council represented Warblington School impeccably well again this 
week. Following a successful Handball festival for KS2 students, most of the 
Sports Council again supported the local community delivering activities to KS1 
students in a Target Festival. 



Warblington students were polite, and enthusiastic and demonstrated excellent 
leadership skills to provide a thoroughly enjoyable and educational experience for 
the attendees. I am very proud of the students and look forward to this group 
completing their Sports Leadership qualification in Sports Week to further 
develop their skills and provide opportunities like this again.
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 Year 8 have been busy in Art this week painting their ceramic pumpkins.

These 4 are particularly well painted.



 well done Lila K, Olive L, Amelia B and Bella C!
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Help Us Beat Last Year’s Food Bank Total!

Following the success of last year’s collection, where we gathered 180 items for 
local food banks, we're aiming even higher this year!

We’re collecting dry food and toiletries to support�

� The Beacon (Havant�
� The Munch Pantry (Havant�
� A local homeless charity


Suggested donations include�
� Canned goods (vegetables, fruit, soups, meat�
� Pasta, rice, cereal, pasta sauc�
� Peanut butter, jam, syru�
� Long-life juic�
� Toiletries (shampoo, shower gel, razors, etc.�
� Baby food and essentials



Deadline: 7th–11th July
 

Please drop donations to Mrs Watkins-Adams in HU5—donations welcome before 
this date too! Let’s work together to make a difference in our community!
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Year 5 Drama Workshop

This week, we saw a group of Year 5s from Trosnant attend a Drama workshop 
with Miss Frost, learning about how to create characters. Students created small 
scenes of a 'Disaster in an old people's home'—this group created a scene where 
the residents had a day out playing golf but had an explosive golf ball!

Massive well done to all the students who took part, it was a fantastic session.
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Havant & Waterlooville Match Report

In the opening game of the Havant and Waterlooville FC tournament,  
Warblington faced Crookhorn A and despite excellent defending by  Franklin and 
Charlie with some great saves from Zac the game finished  2-0 to Crookhorn. 
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Exam season is here!

With exams season in full swing, it's important to stay in school so that  you can 
get the best from us. Below are 8 reasons why, so you should get the best out of 
your education!
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Year 8 - Seth D


Year 9 - Maisie M


Year 10 E1 - Kim M


Year 10 E2 - Callie O


Year 11 E1 - Aiden C


Year 11 E2 - Oliver K
“Well done for this weeks effort in lessons!”


 Mr. Crowe & the Geography Department 

Geographers of the Week

This week’s KS3 Star:

This week’s KS4 Star:

Alfie G

Ellayna C

Always trying his best in maths, well done Alfie!

For winning the maths shootout in WEX lessons!

Maths Star of the Week
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This Week’s Tassomai Heroes 

Joshua G

Poppy B

Joshua N

Priscilla B

Kaelyn W

Vincent W

Ros M

Scarlett Y

Esme B

Logan N

Isaac W

Freya-Mai D

Trinity B

Yeva V

Maci B

Oliver C

Liam C

Mitchell B

Ruby D

Kimberly M

Amelia T

Max A

Khalel K

Mariam B

Emily O

Year 11Year 10Year 9Year 8Year 7
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Weekly House Points Ranking

PointsHousePlace

Norris1st 5738

5341Stowe2nd

4690Paxton3rd

4411Mitchell4th

School Menu


































